
45610 Woodland Road, Suite 300, Sterling VA. 20166. ◼  PHONE: (703) 430-0200  ◼  FAX:  (703) 430-4208 

   R. B. Hinkle Construction, Inc. 
 
UNDERGROUND 

UTILITY INSTALLATION         TRENCHING 

 

This Public Notice is to inform you and the residents of 7316 Wisconsin Ave Bethesda, MD. of planned 

scheduled work to be performed by R.B Hinkle Construction, Inc beginning on Monday 06/10/2024 

Night work from 9:00pm – 5:00am and to be completed by 07/01/2024. 

 

 

There will be single and double lane closures on Southbound and northbound (Wisconsin Ave)   

between Hampden Lane and Bethesda Avenue.   

 

 

R.B Hinkle Construction is installing a new electrical duct bank. During these closures, R.B Hinkle 

Construction will provide skilled crews to expedite the work and utilize all proper traffic control signage 

to adjust and manage a safe traffic control.  

 

 Those with questions regarding this work should contact: 

 

 

Marcos Henriquez  

Superintendent 

(571) 373-2461 

Email. mheriquez@prim.com  

R.B Hinkle Construction. Inc  

 

 

 

CC:  

 
 
 

 

Noe Machado  
Project Manager  
Mobile: (703) 597-6432  Office: (571) 267-7421 
E-mail: nmachado@prim.com  Website: www.prim.com / www.rbhinkle.com 

Address: 45610 Woodland Road, Suite 300, Sterling VA. 20166.  
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